BRITANNIA SECONDARY COMMUNITY SCHOOL
1001 Cotton Drive
Vancouver, B.C.
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Dear Master Lian Tzi,

On behalf of Outreach and the students of our program, we would like to express
our heartfelt thanks for your incredibly generous donation of food and event
tickets. Your kindness has made a significant impact on the lives of our students
and their families, and we are truly grateful for your support.

The food you provided will ensure that our students have the nourishment they
need to focus on their education and succeed in school. In addition, the tickets to
the Winter Fair will offer our students a much-needed opportunity to experience
something special, giving them a sense of joy and excitement this Christmas.

Thank you again for your thoughtful and impactful contribution.
All my best,

Sadie James
Youth and Family Support Worker
Vancouver School District: Outreach Alternative Program, Britannia




